
RECREATION BOARD                                              MARCH 8, 2022 

 

MEMBERS: 

 

Julie LaRue, Chairman (absent) 

Bryan Meck 

Tim Thompson 

Nathan Thomas 

Jeff Gerbasi 

David Allen 

 

Also present: Mark Cain, Recreation Director 

 

The meeting began at 6:30 PM. 

 

MINUTES: 

 

Mr. Thompson made a motion to approve the February 8, 2022 minutes, seconded by Mr. 

Thomas.  All present members voted “aye” to approve. 

 

SUMMER RECREATION: 

 

The Recreation members discussed parent comments from last years program.  The members 

discussed making some changes.  Parents will now be required to check their children in and out 

everyday.  Parents will be expected to provide a list of adults who will be allowed to pick a child 

up with their registration form.  If a parent gives a child permission to leave the program early 

they will need to have parent permission. 

 

The members discussed pay wages for the summer employees. 

 

Mr. Cain has sent out e-mails to summer employees asking if they will be returning this summer.  

Mr. Cain said that he has started to hear back. 

 

EASTER EGG HUNT: 

 

The annual Easter egg hunt will be held on April 9, 2022 at 11:00 AM. sharp.  Mr. Cain said that 

he will have everything ready to go.  A donation from Reliant Bank was given to put towards 

prizes.  Ms. Michelle Finley, Farmington Town Clerk, Mr. Nathan Thomas, and Mr. Tim 

Thompson will oversee the hunt.  Mr. Cain has asked ten students from the Victor Key Club to 

help out. 

 

JULY 3 CELEBRATION: 

 

Mr. Cain said that the fireworks display has been scheduled.  The band Paulsen & Baker has 

been hired.  Mr. Cain will start getting in touch with vendors. 

 

BALL FIELD: 

 

Mr. Cain said that he has started to hear back from the ball teams.  So far, scheduling is going 

well.  Mr. Cain said that the fields at Beaver Creek Park are slated to open next year. 
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BEAVER CREEK PARK: 

 

The Town of Farmington will hold a grand opening ceremony in April or May. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 PM. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for April 5, 2022 at 6:30 PM. 

 

Mary Richter, Clerk of the Board recorded the minutes. 

 

 

 

 

 


